
          

         

              

              

              

              

             

 
11th February 2015 
 
Camp Kernow 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope to plan a residential visit in the autumn term for Years 3,4,5 and 6.   
I have provisionally booked 20th -23rd of September.  
 
The intention is that Years 3 and 4 will have a 2 day (1 night) trip, with Years 5 and 6 having a 3 day (2 nights) 
trip. 
 
The dates for each class have not been confirmed due to staff availability. 
 
The cost would be £78 per child for Year 3 and 4 – 2 days 
The cost would be £134 per child for Year 5 and 6 – 3 days 
 
This can be broken down as we always do so that you can pay per week. If you are in receipt of pupil premium 
(free school meals in the last 6 years or forces family) there will be a 50% reduction in price. 
 
Please can you return the reply slip below with a £10 deposit by Friday 17th June so we can confirm our places.  
We would love every child to take part in this experience, if you have any concerns please come and see me. 
This trip is dependent on the number of children taking part. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Wilde 
 

 
 
Camp Kernow September 2016 
 
Name of child________________________________________ Year Group: __________ 
Please Tick  
 
              We are not interested in the Camp Kernow Residential 
 
              We are interested in  joining the Camp Kernow Residential in the Autumn Term 2016 and have   
included £10 deposit 
 
 
Signed __________________________________ 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
     

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  
 
Tel:   01752 822502 
Fax:  01752 823407 
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